
  

 

Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

 
 
July 13, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE:  Extension of Effective Date – TG-210459 – Please do not re-docket TG-210459 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. is requesting a 30-day extension in TG-210459, which if approved by the Commission, 
will extend the effective date of the tariff to September 1, 2021.  We request this extension in order to provide 
customers a 30 day rate increase notice pursuant to WAC 480-70-271.  
 
We appreciate the Commission’s consideration in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or 
Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager  
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